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ABC TOURNAMENT COVERAGE CONTINUES IN KNOXVILLE

AS HABITAT FOR HUMANITY HOMES NEAR COMPLETION 
GREENDALE, Wis. – The sport of bowling and the 2003 American Bowling Congress Championships Tournament received front-page news recently when the Knoxville News Sentinel ran a follow-up story on the donation of ABC Tournament building materials to the local Habitat for Humanity chapter.
The story was also featured in an on-line multi-media presentation produced by the News Sentinel showing building materials from the ABC Tournament installation being used to build a new home.
Construction started on 15 houses shortly after 800 volunteers dismantled the 60-lane ABC Tournament installation in the Knoxville Convention Center after the event concluded on June 22.  The houses are expected to be completed by mid-October.
Two recipients of the donation are Jeanne Thomas and her 15-year-old daughter Alexis. Thomas, who was at the Knoxville Convention Center helping with the dismantling of the installation, expects to move into their new home by the end of October.

“I’m a horrible bowler, but this is a wonderful, generous gesture to allow so many people to benefit,” Thomas said. “We started in August, and we’ll move in the end of October. I was a part of the tear-out crew and it was neat to be a part of this from start to finish.  I’m going to enjoy this house immensely.”

The lumber was used in the construction of the 1,100 square-foot homes, which are built for qualified applicants.  Habitat applicants are approved based on three basic criteria: the ability to pay a 20-year interest free mortgage, a need for housing and willingness to partner with Habitat for Humanity.

“The wood that we can directly use from ABC results in about a $2,000 savings per house,” said Knoxville Habitat for Humanity Development Director Melissa Dougherty. “That’s not all of the wood. We will still use the other wood for various other projects.”

The Tournament also donated bowling pins which Habitat will have decorated through its Heart and Soul Interiors program. Those pins will be used as decorations for the annual Covenant Partner Appreciation Breakfast and sold to help raise additional funds.        

“It’s been a wonderful partnership with the American Bowling Congress,” Knoxville Habitat for Humanity Executive Director Kelley Shultz said. “It enabled us to get materials that we will truly use.”

The ABC Tournament is the world’s largest participatory sporting event.  More than 60,000 bowlers from the U.S. and several foreign countries competed in Knoxville.
To view the Knoxville News Sentinel story and presentation visit www.knoxnews.com (run a search for “a strike for habitat”).  For more information on the ABC Tournament, visit www.abctournament.com.  
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